
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
  MUSIC SELECTIONS: 

ENTRANCE HYMN 

PREPARATION HYMN 

COMMUNION HYMN 

RECESSIONAL HYMN 
 

July 22, 2018 

 599 
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 632 

 693 

 

 
*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung.  

9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

           JULY 21ST, 2018 THROUGH JULY 29TH, 2018 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher before Mass 

and let them know you would like to bring up the gifts. 

 7-21 4:00 PM   Leonard Yager – The Family 

   7-22 9:00 AM Lorie Malloy – Mary Collins 

Antonia & Angelo Lauria – Isabella 

& Remo 

7-23 9:00AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

7-24 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

7-25 7:30 AM Patricia Matoske - Barbara 

7-26 7:30 AM Mass 

7-27 7:30 AM Mass 

7-28 4:00 PM Lorie Malloy – Gedia DeMaria 

Michael D’Andrea – The Perrone 

Sisters 

7-29 9:00 AM John Barberis – The Family 

Maria Fiorillo – The Zuppa Family 
 

 

 

          Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 7/23 Mi 6:1-4, 6-8                                   Mt 12:38-42 

Tues. 7/24 Mi 7-14-15, 18-20                          Mt 12:46-50 

Wed. 7/25 2 Cor 4:7-15                                    Mt 20:20-28 

Thur. 7/26 Jer 2:1-3, 7-8, 12-13                      Mt 13:10-17 

Fri.  7/27 Jer 3:14-17                                      Mt 13:18-23 

Sat.  7/28 Jer 7:1-11                                        Mt 13:24-30 

Sun. 7/29 2 Kgs 4:42-44   Eph 4:1-6             Jn 6:1-15 
 

 

 

 

Sponsor of the Week 
 

 
 

 

 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – JULY 28TH  AND 29TH,  2018 

         4:00 PM           9:00 AM 

LECTOR P. Walsh R. Higgins 

CUP 1 C. Gregoire D. Schoch 

CUP 2 B. Keegan A. Schnore 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 L. Neals D. Stec 

BREAD 3 T. Neals C. O’Connor 

BREAD 4 Deacon Deacon 

CUP 3 J. Wilson A. Stolle 

CUP 4 B. Corlew S. Casella 

SERVER TBD D. Burns 

SERVER  M. Lape 

GREETER P. & J. Wilson P. Buczkowski 
 

 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 7/9-7/15/18 
OFFERTORY  $3,556.04 ENVELOPE USERS 120 

CHILDREN          2.00 ATTENDANCE 286 

UTILITIES   1,250.00   

DEBT REDUCTION        65.00   

FF/YM FEES        60.00   

DONATIONS       350.00   

TOTAL INCOME $5,283.04 TOTAL EXPENSES $6,211.90 

Next weekend’s second collection will be the annual 

Diocesan collection for Peter’s Pence.   This collection 

provides Pope Francis with the funds he needs to 

carry out his charitable works around the world. The 

proceeds benefit our brothers and sisters on the 

margins of society, including victims of war, 

oppression and disasters. For more information, visit 

www.usccb.org/peters-pence.   Thank you for your 

generosity. 

 

Remember in your prayers those 

members of our parish who are sick or 

suffering in any way, as well as those 

in hospitals and nursing homes and all 

of our shut-ins.  We also pray for 

family, friends and those who have 

died recently, especially Lorie Malloy, 

Patricia Matoske and Gary Smith.  We 

also pray for men and women in our 

armed forces who are serving our country.    

 

http://www.usccb.org/peters-pence


SIXTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                                                                JULY 22, 2018 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
Help Wanted!  We are in need of a 

webmaster to keep our St. Joseph’s 

website up to date.   If you have the 

skills and technology knowledge we 

could certainly use your help.   Please 

let Fr. Peter know if you can be of 

assistance.  Thank you! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Babysitter’s Training Course 

 

Sunday, August 12th, 12:30 – 4:00 PM, 

Pastoral Center, 40 N. Main Ave,             

Albany, NY.   

The American Red Cross Babysitter 

Training Course provides youth who are currently or 

who are planning to babysit with the knowledge and 

skills necessary to safely and responsibly give care for 

children and infants.  This training will help 

participants to develop leadership skills; learn how to 

develop a babysitting business, keep themselves and 

others safe and help children behave.  The class will 

include basic CPR and First Aid. (Ages 11 – 15)  

Course Objectives include:  Defining leadership, 

identify and apply emergency action steps, learn to 

recognize an emergency, basic CPR and First Aid, 

choking, bleeding, burns, importance of play, and 

good decision making.  Cost $70.  Register by email:  

breakawaytrainingservices@gmail.com. For questions 

– call Brian Evers at 518-453-6655. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

  
 

Attention St. Joseph’s School Alumni 

The Class of 1968 will be holding its 50th class 

reunion on Saturday, October 20, 2018, at the school.  

More details to follow.  Other former students are 

invited to attend as well. 

 

For more information and/or to get on the mailing list, 

please contact any of the following: 

 

Bob McCarthy – RMcCarthy@buffnews.com 

Jerry Nadeau – ghnadeau17@gmail.com 

Cindy Steadwell – cstead@nycap.rr.com 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

PENNY UPDATE:  To date, we have 

collected 248,514 pennies ($2,485.14) 

which calculates to 2.94 miles.  Keep 

collecting those pennies and we will see 

how soon we can get to our original 

goal of 5 Miles! 

 

 

As of July 17th, we had 234 

Pledges/Gifts totaling $60,624 against 

our $66,787 assessment goal leaving 

us with a gap of $6,163.  The first 

statements have been mailed from the Stewardship 

Office in Albany.  If you made a pledge and have not 

received your statement, please contact Debbie at the 

Parish Office (518-346-2316).  Please remember to 

send all payments with the remittance stub to Albany 

or pay online at www.TheBishopsAppeal.org.    

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

  Volunteer Opportunity 

 

 

Can you be part of the team of 10 volunteers 

needed to serve the community evening meal at City 

Mission on Thursday, August 9th?  The location is the 

City Mission Dining Center, 524 Smith St., 

Schenectady.  The start time is 5 PM and you will be 

on your way home by 7 PM.  This is a great 

opportunity to meet some wonderful folks that come 

to share their meal with friends and family.  If you'd 

like to help, please register using this link to City 

Mission's volunteer portal:  

https://stjoes.citymissionofschenectady.volunteerhub

.com.   Please be sure to wear sneakers and bring a 

hat.  Questions?  Contact Kathy Brooks on 518-280-

1478 or email brookska@nycap.rr.com. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Our order for the 2019 Offertory 

Envelopes will be submitted by the end 

of the month.  If you currently do not use 

our envelope system but would like to do 

so, please sign up in Holy Family Hall at 

the table under the “Welcome” bulletin board (adults 

and/or children).  The use of offertory envelopes 

greatly assists our weekly offertory counters in the 

processing of the offertory as well as provides you 

with a contribution statement at the end of the year 

which may be used for income tax purposes.  If you 

have a questions regarding the envelopes, please 

contact Debbie Griffith at the office (518-346-2316). 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Hearts Aflame Eucharistic 

Congress will be on Saturday, 

September 22 at the Shrine of 

the North American Martyrs in 

Auriesville. This is a diocesan-wide gathering with our 

Bishop, centered around the Lord Jesus in the 

Eucharist. Prayerfully consider attending this event.  

Further information can be found on the Diocesan 

website at rcda.org (news and events) 
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